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June 2, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 413 
RE: Temporary Atlanta cutoff 
 

 
 
 
Please be advised that the BNSF railroad will have an absolute maintenance of way curfew 
to replace over 30,000 concrete and wood railroad ties in Louisiana beginning June 9th for 
six weeks.  The tie gang will be working between 0600 and 1400 Monday through Friday 
near Lafayette, LA. As a result, no trains will be allowed to operate through this area for 
eight hours.  In order to bypass this curfew, our gate cutoff in Atlanta will be temporarily 
changed from 2100 to 1900 beginning Saturday, June 7th through July 19th, 2003. 
 
There will be no delays to our Eastbound operating trains because they operate on a 
separate parallel track. 
 
As a reminder, we will issue another communication when the gate cutoff returns to its 
original time. 
 
Thanks for your patience and understanding. 
 
If you have specific questions, please contact your local customer service representative. 
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